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Knighton 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

What matters to you  

· Priority 1: AnƟ-Social Behaviour (ASB) in derelict buildings 

You said: There was groups of youths hanging around and climbing on derelict buildings, playing loud music and being abusive to nearby 
residents. 

We did: We conducted extra patrols to deter the youths from entering the derelict buildings, any youths we came across we gave words of 
advice to explain how dangerous these properƟes can be. We worked with the council and the owners of the properƟes to make the areas 
safer. 

· Priority 2: Burglaries 

You said: That your neighbourhood has seen an increase in burglary. 

We did: We have been on the beat posƟng leaflets to educate local residents about keeping your home safe and secure now 
darker nights are drawing in. We will conƟnue to conducts high visible patrols and maintain a strong policing presence in the 
community, we will also be holding beat engagements for crime prevenƟon Ɵps. 

· Priority 3: Vehicle crime 

You said; There was an increase in vehicle crime in the area. 

We did: We increased patrols of an evening, working with the officers  on the later shiŌs, Working towards reducing the opportuniƟes for 
theŌ from motor vehicles. 

PCSO Rachael Thomas  PS Mike Green           PCSO Paul Williams          PC Rich Wagg     PCSO LyneƩe Steadman          
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Other Local News 

Community engagements 
Come and speak to your local beat team about any issues or concerns you may have or to raise any issues 

effecƟng you or your local community. Officers will be available at the following events. 

Outerspace garden centre, Francis street, LE2 2BE 07/11/24 11:00 

Knighton Parish Centre, Church Lane, LE2 3WG 18/11/24 14:00 

Stoneygate BapƟst Church, wellbeing warm space, London Road, LE2 3ND 25/11/24 10:00 

South Leicester Police 

@LPSouthLeics 

www.leics.police.uk 

southleicesterNPAexternal@leics.police.uk 

OTHER LOCAL NEWS 

In response to an increase of complaints about E-scooters we have arrange 
a date for an Op to take place to educate riders of the dangers and the 
laws around E-scooters. 

We are pleased to report that incidents Regarding the Pavilion on Welford 
road have decreased, and that we are sƟll working with partner agencies 
to resolve the issue. 

We would like to request that you take a few extra minutes to check that 
you have leŌ nothing of value in your vehicle, and that you have checked 
that it is locked and secure. Please DO NOT leave keys near to doors/
windows in your house. Thank you. 

You said: We had reports of anƟ social behaviour (ASB) on Newmarket 
street, youths playing loud music and causing a disturbance to residents. 

We did: We conducted street consultaƟons to see how much this affected 
the community, we also conducted extra patrols, we spoke with several 
groups of youths and explained the effect it was having on the residents. 

For all our crime prevenƟon advice visit: www.leics.police.uk/cp/crime-prevenƟon 

Our advice offers best pracƟce for you to follow alongside pracƟcal crime prevenƟon methods: from basic hints and Ɵps to 
more detailed strategies. 

To keep up to date with the latest scams, you can follow AcƟon Fraud on Facebook: www.facebook.com/acƟonfraud 

AlternaƟvely, the AcƟon Fraud website is: www.acƟonfraud.police.uk 

Crime Prevention 

We rely on feedback and concerns raised by the 
community. To take part in a short survey regard-
ing confidence in Leicestershire Police, please use 
the QR code to the leŌ. In turn, we will conƟnue 
to review and adapt our plans accordingly. 


